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We would like to welcome all our students, parents, & families to our Making Moves dance family! We are 

looking forward to spending our second year with everyone and making it an amazing year together. I 

would like to remind everyone of some very important rules as we begin our dance season:  

Installments are due by the 1st of every month! Installment #2 is due the first week of class if you are not on 

automatic payments, which were drafted September 1, 2019. 

Costumes installments are due in FULL no later than November 15, 2019 by CASH or CHECK ONLY. You 

may pay these in advance, but they must be separate from tuition installments.  

Make sure to check our website frequently for updates and studio closings! We follow the City of Colonial 

Heights school closings for all weather related closings and major holidays.  

Monthly Newsletters will be placed in the lobby below the calendar and placed onto our website at the 

beginning of each month. These newsletters have very important information, so please make sure you get 

one each month. 

Please make sure that you check our dress code which you can find on our website at 

www.MMdancecompany.com  and in your 2019-2020 Company Handbook to insure that your child is 

prepared for each class with the proper shoes and attire.  

There is no drink, food, or cell phones in the dance rooms, they must remain in the lobby. Water is the only 

exception 

MMDC attire and jackets are currently on sale! You can get an order form from the office.  

MMDC has their first fundraiser for the year. September is Krispy Kreme Doughnut month here at the 

studio. Every dancer can earn $2.00 off each box they sell to go towards anything at MMDC. The boxes and 

vouchers are $8.00 each. Deadline for all quantities and money turned in Cash Only is Tuesday, September 

24, 2019. Pick Up is Friday, September 27th from 7:00 to 8:00 PM at the studio. Please see the office for 

more information.  

The studio has 2 raffles for the month of September to kick off the new dance season. You may enter each 

raffle as many times as you please. The first raffle is for a FREE costume and the second raffle is for a FREE 

class for the remainder for the dance season. Each raffle ticket is $5.00. Tickets may be purchased from 

the office starting Monday, September 9, 2019 and the drawing will be done on Monday, September 30, 

2019 during our last class of the night.  

We will be having a competition interest meeting at the end of September, date TBD. The month of October 

the studio is also planning a dance family trip to the pumpkin patch, a pink out breast cancer awareness 

week, & bring a friend to dance week which you will get more information on in the October newsletter.  

Thank you for your cooperation so that we can make our dance environment a safe and pleasant place for 

our dancers, parents, & staff at all times. We are beyond excited to get this year started with our amazing 

dance family, we know it will be the best one yet!  

If you need to contact the studio please call us at 804-894-8431 or email the studio at 

Dancemmdc@gmail.com 

Thank you,  

Ashley & Staff  

http://www.mmdancecompany.com/
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